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25 September 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian

FRENCH VOCABULARY BOOKS

We would like to issue your son a vocabulary book which accompanies his text book. This is an
excellent resource, which contains all of the vocabulary in the GCSE French specification.

We are not able to supply these books free of charge due to budget restraints, but we are able to
offer you the option of buying the book at a cost of £1.50 to use and keep for revision and future
reference. Your son will be able to write notes directly into the book. If you wish him to have his
own vocabulary book, please make your payment of £1.50 by the deadline of Friday 04 October
20109.

Please pay via your WisePay account. You will find the payment within the BWS Books and
Magazines tab

If you have any issues accessing WisePay please email finance@bws.wilts.sch.uk,
Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the deadline for payment should contact the
Finance Office on ext 260.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Green
Head of French and Spanish
adg@bws.sch.wilts.uk
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